



Mitch Morrissey



Maggie and Mitch Morrissey

Thank You Mitch

As most of you know, Mitch Morrissey is term-limited and will be leaving the office of Denver District Attorney. Mitch began his career as an intern in this office in 1983, from 1984–2005 he was Deputy DA & Chief Deputy DA and then served as the elected DA from 2005 to the present. During his tenure, he has been committed to keeping consumers

safe from fraud and scams. Especially concerned about crimes targeting the elderly, Mitch established the C.A.S.E (Communities Against Senior Exploitation) program. The multi-faceted program reaches into the Denver community and provides tips on how to prevent, spot and avoid scams. These monthly newsletters are part of that program. Mitch accepted every opportunity to speak at seminars (literally hundreds), senior fairs etc. to speak about consumer fraud protection. And, at every fair, event and luncheon, one could see Mitch's passion for protecting seniors against fraudsters. We wish Mitch well in his next life chapter.

Beginning in January, this newsletter will be presented by our new **District** Attorney, Beth McCann!

Until then, have a wonderful and safe holiday and New Year.

On the 12th Day of the Holidays the Scammers Gave to Us...



12 Fake Emails



11 Romance Scams



10 Kidnapped Loved Ones



9 ATM Skimmers



8 Dummy Gift Cards



7 Hoax Shipping Notifications













6 Computer Viruses











5 Snow Shoveling Con Men









4 Porch Package Swiping







3 Fake Web Sites





2 Phony Charities



1 Fake App



THINK YOU'VE BEEN SCAMMED?

If you suspect you've been scammed or exploited, call our

Fraud Hot Line to report it.

720-913-9179

SCHEDULE A SPEAKER

Email me if you would like a Word document version of this newsletter. Interested in learning more about scams happening in Denver? Do you want to know how to protect yourself from identity theft? Maro Casparian is available for speaking engagements to any group or organization. Contact her at:



Maro Casparian

Director Consumer Protection 720-913-9036

Email <u>amc@denverda.org</u> to subscribe to this newsletter, schedule a presentation or to send suggestions for the next newsletter.





